
 

 
 
 
 
 

25th November 2019 

 
 

COME AND HELP DECORATE THE PARK GROVE 

CHRISTMAS TREE 

THURSDAY 28th NOVEMBER 2019 
3.20PM 

      
Dear parents/carers and children, 
 
We would like to invite you to help us decorate the Park Grove Christmas tree on Thursday 
28th November 2019, at pick up time.   
 
If you would like to donate a decoration, you can come along and place it on the tree, 
otherwise Mr Stoner will have plenty of decorations to give out. 
  
As always, we will have music and mince pies to help you get into the Christmas spirit! 
 
We look forward to seeing you for some festive fun. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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